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Wednesday 31st August 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
RE: Emergency school closure 
 
I am sorry to have to inform you, due to a catastrophic water failure and flooding on site today, I am unable to safely open 
the school this week. Urgent repair work has begun but given the scale of the issue, will not be completed in time for 
students or staff to return this week.  
 
This is not the start to term any of us had envisioned and I sincerely hope this is the only drama we will have this academic 
year! We look forward to welcoming our community back as quickly and smoothly as possible from Tuesday 6th September 
(timings below). 
 
Monday September 5th September: INSET Day 
Tuesday 6th September: Years 7 and 11 only - 8.50 am start 
Wednesday 7th September: All students return - 8.50 am start 
 
I am really sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you and I look forward to welcoming your children safely back to 
school next week. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs C Copeland 
Executive Headteacher 

 


